
Notes on Prayer Meeting for our mission partners on Sunday 5th December 2021 
 
Below is a digest of the Mission Prayer Meeting last Sunday and is intended to be a guide for 
others in DBC to join with us in supporting our partners overseas. Thank you for doing so. If 
you require any further information please get in touch with Roger Wells. The next prayer 
meeting will be on 9th January 2022, but we will confirm venue and time later. 
 
 
We opened by reciting Psalm 113 together. 
 
The Church in Aksakovo, Bulgaria.(we have a very special link with this church). 
We prayed for Ventzi’s family, as they had been through an ‘emotional’ time in the last 
month: we thanked God for an improvement in the condition of Jenya’s father, but 
continued to pray for Ventzi’s father-in-law for a compete healing and for his spiritual 
awakening. We prayed for the impact of their Christmas services. 
 
R and S in the Far East 
We prayed for S’s ongoing contacts with those suffering from SSA, that he would have great 
wisdom in counselling them; for Josiah as he faces difficult questioning at school about the 
family. 
We prayed for R that she would have inspiration in designing lectures at the college, and 
that she will recover well from all the extra lessons that were required of her on successive 
Saturdays. Also, that the family would be able to invite more of their friends on future 
Saturdays. 
 
R and J serving Central Asia 
We prayed for the family, with their challenging work with the apps, website etc, and for 
Elodie and Ethan at university. For energy for J and R, and for blessing over the Christmas 
period. 
 
Julia in South Africa 
We prayed for Julia, for her ongoing work with disabled children, and for her decision on 
how long to remain in the country; for her frustration over electricity load-shedding up to 4 
hours a day; and for her medical concerns, particularly that she would soon receive the 
results of her CT scan. 
 
Others 
Those present agreed to pray at home for 1. Ben and Emma: for the re-settlement process 
in their original home ; for their respective work in the UK, and in serving the church in 
Somerset (Forefront Community Church) and  2. For Andrew and Caroline, now in UK. 
Andrew plans during their leave to visit Jordan with son Malachi. 
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